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Dear Pam,

Every now and then, something special happens that validates your choices in
life, your values and your passion. | want to thank you for choosing to support our
work and make a real difference for children.

On October 17, MHOF was thanked in a very public and special way for 20
years of keeping music alive for kids across the country. In receiving the National
Arts Education Award from Americans for the Arts, | stepped up to accept the
honor from a young violinist who recently benefited from our work, Brianna Perez,
who attends school in the Bronx.

In accepting the award, all | could think of was all of you - without you we
wouldn’t be here doing the work you want us to do. Please take a moment to
watch this wonderful video from the evening, and be proud of what you make
possible.
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Felice Mancini
President and CEO
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